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Dear Parents/Carers, 

Welcome back to school from your PTFA (Parents/ Friends/ Teachers 

association). To all our new parents, here are our mugshots to introduce 

you to us. 

          
ELLIE BROOKER  KELLY WAGSTAFF    KATY STEELE     JADE MONAGHAN   VIKKI HOLDER 

   CHAIRMAN          VICE CHAIRMAN       SECRETARY         TREASURER         VICE CHAIRMAN 

 

Please find attached to this newsletter all the details of our Annual General Meeting which 

was held on Wednesday 7th October. Normally this meeting would be open to all parents and 

carers but due to covid regulations, we had to limit our numbers this year. Our fund raising 

efforts have obviously been curtailed this year but luckily we were able to hold various 

events throughout the first half of the academic year and we are so grateful to all of you who 

supported these, as well as our wonderful staff who have given their time to helping us run 

events. We were particularly pleased to be able to present the school with wet play 

equipment, which given the typical British weather will be a great asset over the winter. 

Moving into this new school year, we have come up with lots of ideas for fundraising and 

although we can’t hold some of our usual events, we will hopefully be able to provide the 

children with some fun things to do and some happy Christmas memories.  

If you are on facebook and haven’t already joined, this is the link to our parents’ group 

https://www.facebook.com/groups/854971261224815 and this is where we do a lot of our 

communicating, so please join up. If you’re not on facebook but would like to be emailed any 

information, please contact one of us at ptfaasm@gmail.com 

As a small committee we are always looking for help from parents. This doesn’t have to be a 

regular commitment. Just an hour or two would be great and if you have any ideas, we 

would love to hear them. 

We’ll be kicking off this terms fundraising with a lucky squares lotto with cash prizes (details 

to follow) and a non uniform day on the 23rd October where each child can come to school in 

their choice of clothes in exchange for £1. 

Ellie, Kelly, Katy, Jade & Vikki. 

https://www.facebook.com/groups/854971261224815

